Non-Resident Agreements

Mason County Schools has non-resident agreements in place with the following surrounding counties: 

Lewis-Mason Agreement = Up to 8 students, then 1 to 1

Fleming-Mason Agreement = Up to 10 students, then 1 to 1

Robertson-Mason Agreement = Up to 6 students, then 1 to 1

Bracken-Mason Agreement = Up to 10 students, then 1 to 1

Augusta-Mason Agreement = 1 to 1

*Kentucky school districts can not have nonresident agreements with OHIO counties, like Brown and Adams unfortunately*

If you are a K-12 student in one of our agreement counties and want to attend Mason County Schools you will need to contact our office at (606)-564-7755 or email jamie.thomas@mason.kyschools.us to see if there is an opening with your home district. If an opening is available, then the family will need to complete the non-resident registration form document and enroll on-line in Mason County School (both links on this site). If an opening is not available, Mason County Schools can put you on a waiting list for when a spot becomes available during the year or the school next year. 

If a spot is not available, the non-resident of Mason County can pay the tuition cost of $4000 (varies slightly year by year based upon state SEEK funding) and that cost can be split into 6 monthly payments over the school year. 
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